HAGLEY AVENUE PROPOSED CYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN FACILITIES — CONTINUATION OF
DISCUSSION

The Board gave further consideration to the proposed Hagley Avenue Cycle and Pedestrian Facilities
discussion begun at the 27 February Board meeting.

The Board decided to advise the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee that the Board
supported part of the proposal but would like to see more use of a cycle lane through Hagley Park
itself and that there were also several parts of the proposal that the Board did not support.

The Board decided to seek speaking rights on this issue at the Sustainable Transport and Utilities
Committee meeting.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


